
From: Josh Mark <josh@aldermanmartin.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 12:37 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Matt Martin <matt@aldermanmartin.com> 

Subject: Sandwiches 

  

  

Hi Steve, 

 

  

As discussed over the phone, I wanted to officially record the delivery we received from "Michael Sir" 

(we are not familiar with the name and the phone number didn't pick up) fo $125 in Jimmy John's 

sandwiches and chips. We are eating a handful of the sandwiches and putting out the rest, as well as the 

chips, for the public. We will offer leftovers to any homeless people as well. 

  

Best, 

  

Joshua Mark (he/him/his) 

  

Chief of Staff 

47th Ward Alderman Matt Martin 

4243 N. Lincoln Ave 

aldermanmartin.com 

  

Cell: (312) 391-9755 

Office: (773) 868-4747 

josh@aldermanmartin.com 
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